
Hello, 
  I am writing in opposition allowing those with a NP degree to complete vasectomies.  I attended 4 
years of medical school as well as 3 years of family medicine residency and vasectomies are not under 
my scope of practice.  Certainly someone with far fewer years and hours of training should also not have 
these privileges.  If they desire to perform vasectomies, they can obtain the appropriate surgical training 
by becoming a MD or DO.  An online degree is NOT appropriate surgical training and this is a very 
dangerous precedent.  Please protect our patients and ensure they have the best quality care.   
  
Thank you 
  
Nicole Gilg Gachiani, MD, MPH 
Section Chief 
Primary Care Clinic 
(515) 282-7339 
  

 


